

# Margarretting C of E Primary School Newsletter

No Limits on Learning

With God All Things are Possible

(Matthew 19:26)



**Courageous optimism** 

**Boundless creativity** 

**Heartfelt compassion** 

## NEWSLETTER DATE: 07-05-21

Twitter: @MPCofEPrimary

## Dear Parents,

We hope that you enjoyed a lovely long weekend and took advantage of the sun, when it was out! The children have had another great week of learning in school. EYFS discovered minibeasts, Year 1/2 made wonderful sea creatures and told stories about them, Year 3/4 enjoyed making flip books and Year 5/6 have been participating in practical science experiments.

Please remember to label your child's school uniform. As the weather gets warmer, children are taking off their jumpers and they are going missing because the owner cannot be identified. We understand that buying school uniform in this term (especially new shoes) can be challenging so do not worry if your child needs to wear trainers. Please also label water bottles.

The children are enjoying the range of clubs at school. Club letters should have been returned to Mrs Monger at the start of this term. We have registers so we know which children are in each club. Please make sure that your child brings in everything they need for their club on the correct day.

As you can see from the right hand column, there are lots of exciting events/ topic days/trips planned for this term that will make the last few weeks of this academic year memorable. Keep an eye out for the important dates and also separate letters in your child's bag which detail specific information that you will need to know. Please note that the date of World Book Day has changed. World Book Day would normally take place in March but as school was not open, we moved it to the Summer Term. On this day, we would like the children to come in dressed as their favourite book character. Please do not spend a fortune on a costume. We wanted to make sure that you had lots of notice to prepare. If you don't have a costume, then your child can wear their own clothes on this day.

Mrs D'Arcy and Miss Bryan want to make sure that the Year 6 children have a memorable final term at our school. Check your child's bag for a letter that was handed out on Thursday to see all of the fun things that we have planned for the Summer Term, many of which also include the Year 5 children.

# Please make sure that if your children gets an award that they return it to school the following Monday.

Please remember to collect your child at 3:15pm promptly everyday (12:00pm on Fridays). Have a lovely weekend and stay safe. Mrs M. O'Regan (Executive Headteacher, B. Mus, HDip in Ed, NPQH) and Miss M. Bryan (Head of School, BA Hons, PGCE)

#### **TERM DATES:**

18th May—Year 3/4 golf and archery morning (separate letter to follow)

18th May—World War II Day for Year 5/6 (separate letter to follow)

24th May—No clubs this week

24th May—Local historian to give a special lesson to Year 5/6 on the Second World War

25th May—Year 6 breakfast (see separate letter)

28th May—Last day of Summer 1

7th June—First day of Summer 2

7th June—Clubs start

11th June—New EYFS transition afternoon

17th June—Non uniform day

18th June—INSET day for staff training

23rd June—2:30pm Teddy Bear's Picnic for new EYFS children

25th June—EYFS and Year 1/2— 'Life Long Ago' experience (separate letter to follow)

29th June—Year 5/6 trip to Colchester Zoo

1st July—World Book Day (NOTE CHANGE OF DATE)

6th July—Year 5/6 Superstar Sports Day (separate letter to follow)

7th July—PTFA Afternoon Tea for Parents

12th July—Last Forest Schools session for Year 1



**CONTACT:** 

Tel: 01277 352114

Email: admin@margaretting.essex.sch.uk

**Twitter:** @MPCofEPrimary

**Executive Headteacher:** Maire O'Regan

**Head of School:** Melissa Bryan **Chair of Governors**: Liz Fajimolu

#### **Awards**

The Headteacher's Award has been awarded to Bluebelle Barlow.

The LOL (Love of Learning) Award has been awarded to Demi Frasle.

The SCB Writing Award has been awarded to Tianna Turner.

The Reading Awards have been awarded to Oscar Barham and Oscar Jones.

The Environmental Award has been awarded to Madison Bruce.

The Maths Award has been awarded to Oscar Groves.

The Dance Award is being repaired.

The Arts Award has been awarded to Max Miller.

The Stringer Star award has been awarded to Aaron Antoniou-Morgan.

The Sports Star Award has been awarded to Jensen Mullender.

The Lola June Homework award has been awarded to Romeo Roget.

Certificates this week went to Ava Jean-Barham, Ellie Hunter, Dollie Tabram and Arwaa Ali.

# Please return ALL awards to school on Monday 10th May.

#### A snap shot of what we've been up to this week:

































